

ST. PATRICK'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 45 Belmont Street, Sutherland NSW 2232

Telephone: 9521 2163

Email: info@stpsutherland.catholic.edu.au

15 November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

Last year, we made the decision to pause the BYODD program at St Patrick's. This was the result of many issues including COVID-19 where many students were finding a greater reliance on the use of technology and teachers found the supervision of technology in the classroom was becoming difficult and hard to manage, especially when some students were using devices in inappropriate ways during school time.

Since then, changes to classroom practices have allowed us to re-consider the reintroduction of this program from Year 3-6 in 2024. The following letter explains the process and requirements.

If you would find this difficult in 2024, please contact me to discuss possible other options.

We thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Leonie Burfield

2. Burfield

Principal